Two thumbs up to all those who helped put together the Annual
Lighting of the Christmas lights at Prescott and Cenotaph Park.
Congratulations to Sue and Dave, Sue and Adrian, Stu, John and
Bob for their special efforts to ensure the special evening was a
great success and leading the community of Capreol into the Spirit
of Christmas. Special thanks to the Community choir and Shawn
Kirkwood at Freshmart for the donation of hot chocolate to keep
cveryone’s” spirits warm and bright during the ceremony.




